
The Road to Sustainability 
SGMA 10-Year Anniversary Event 

REGISTER TODAY! 

Join the Department of Water Resources (DWR) on 
November 18th as we commemorate the 10-Year 
Anniversary of the historic passing of the 
Sustainable Groundwater Management Act 
(SGMA). Hear from local groundwater sustainability 
agencies, community organizations, state leaders, 
and others in the SGMA community as they reflect 
on the progress made over the first 10 years of 
SGMA, highlight challenges and lessons learned, 
and look ahead to the next 10 years of advancing 
sustainable groundwater management. This all-day 
event will be held in person at the California 
Natural Resources Agency in Sacramento and 
online via Zoom. 

If interpretation is requested (either in-person or 
virtual), please email sgmps@water.ca.gov and we 
will do our best to make accommodations. 

When: November 18, 2024 
Where: Participants can join in-
person at California Natural 
Resources Agency, 715 P St, 
Sacramento, CA 95814, or 
online via Zoom. 

Join us for a No-Host Social 
Hour after the event. 

Register for event below or scan the QR code: 

https://SGMA10Year.eventbrite.com 
Virtual attendees will be emailed a Zoom link 

prior to the event. 
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